
 

June 2023 

Dear Parents,  

We hope you had a lovely half term and are looking forward to the last term of primary 

school! We have lots of exciting and ‘last’ things coming up: school trip to Techniquest, 

forest school with our buddies, Gloucester Rugby will be coming in to teach us English, 

school photos, secondary school transition days, leaver’s assembly, and of course not 

forgetting the production! It is looking to be a fun-filled, busy term!  

Our topic this term will focus around the enquiry question, ‘What does the census tell us 

about our local area?’ There is a topic web and knowledge organiser attached with this letter 

which outlines our learning in this topic as well as across the curriculum. It will also be 

uploaded to the school website if you need to refer to it at any point. It may be useful to go 

through the knowledge organiser with your child at home.  

This term our PE sessions will be on a Monday (swimming) and Thursday. As usual, PE kits 

to be worn and ear piercings need to be taken out or if newly pierced, covered with tape.  

Homework will continue but you may find that your child now has homework from a range 

of subjects rather than just English and Maths. This will always be communicated on Class 

Dojo so please do keep an eye on new posts. Homework diaries are continuing to be stamped 

and raffle tickets given on a Monday.  

Please check Dojo regularly where we will send reminders, notices and share our learning. 

We will also keep the website updated so do check there too. We want to keep 

communication open, so please do get in touch if you have any concerns or questions. Mrs 

Roberts is around at the end of the school day or you can email me via the office if you’d 

prefer. If your message is anything to do with absences, medical appointments, early/late pick 

up, please contact Mrs Hinde in the office at the first instance. Some key dates for this term 

have been included below. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Roberts and Mrs Tranter 

 

Dates for the diary: 

• 9th June – Fox Class Cake Sale  

• 14th June – Y6 Leaver’s Service at the Cathedral (children only) 

• 16th June – FOLS Father’s Day activity  

• 23rd June – School photos  

• 27th June – Forest School with buddies  

• 1st July – School Fete  

• 10th July – Production evening performance (6pm) 

• 11th July – Production afternoon performance (1.45pm) and evening performance (6pm) 

• 14th July – Techniquest trip and end of year reports home  

• 20th July – Last day of primary school!  


